
Solihull Safeguarding Children Partnership is where the
Local Authority, Police, and Health professionals have the
responsibility to bring all of the agencies that may work
or volunteer with children, young people, and families
together to ensure that children are kept safe. When
these agencies come together, they discuss and consider
what are the priorities for safeguarding children. 

If you do not feel that your ideas have been listened to,
or acted upon, and you have an idea about something
that needs to happen to keep children and young
people safe in Solihull, you can email the partnership so
that they can consider your idea and let you know what
has been decided. 

If you have something that you feel the agencies should
consider as a priority for safeguarding children & young
people, you should be able to talk with any professional or
volunteer in Solihull. They can help you find out more about
what is already available or happening that may help, or
they can raise your concern to the partnership, if you have
identified a gap and a need for something to be given more
thought. 

What is a Safeguarding Children Partnership?

Solihull Safeguarding 
Children Partnership

What if I don’t feel listened to?

What if I have an idea to keep children safe?

sscp@solihull.gov.uk safeguardingsolihull.org.uk

To access our information for Children and Young People pages,
please scan this QR code:

mailto:sscp@solihull.gov.uk
https://www.safeguardingsolihull.org.uk/

